
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Tuesday 15th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year is particularly significant as World Book day is celebrating its 25th 

Anniversary.  To mark this occasion, we will be holding our World Book Day 

celebrations on Tuesday 1st March 2022. Please make a note of this date as 

it is the day after our return from half term and following an INSET day. 

 

On this day, your child may dress up as their favourite character from a book and bring in the book 

to share with the class. During the day, we will be celebrating reading in classes across the school 

and sharing lots of books too. 

 

We have also given your child a World Book Day voucher today so that you can visit a book shop 

over the holidays and exchange your voucher for one of the free books created especially for World 

Book Day or have £1 off your purchase of an alternative book.  

 

 

Reading is such a special part of our school and we are committed to growing 

passionate readers. If you would like some inspiration for which book to read 

next with your child then here are a few places you can get some inspiration… 

 

www.lovereading4kids.co.uk 

 

https://booknookuk.com/shop/ The books are helpfully organised into genres 

and age groups 

 

We are also introducing a new feature in our monthly newsletters, where we will be sharing book 

recommendations with you.  

 

We still have an Amazon wish list, which if you feel you would be able to purchase a book for the 

library, then we would be extremely grateful.  

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3DIJQHB71MCNV  

 

All of the books on our wish list are recommendations we have had or new books by authors we 

know and enjoy so it is also full of great books you might like to buy for yourself or take home 

from the library. 

 

We are hoping we will be able to have parents in for a reading event in the summer and for you to 

come and share books with the children.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to help, then please see Mrs Totman. 

 

Happy reading! 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman  

Currently reading ‘Fledgling’ by Lucy Hope (recommended for 9-12 years) 
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